
 

Yuri’s Night Celebration  
Celebrate Yuri's Night with the Division of Natural Sciences! 

All of the PLU campus community and their families are invited to attend. 

Yuri’s Night is a global celebration of humanity’s past, present, and future 
in space. Parties and events are held around the world every April in 
commemoration of Yuri Gagarin becoming the first human to venture into 
space in April, 1961, and the inaugural launch of the first Space Shuttle in 
April, 1981.  Yuri’s Night events combine space-themed partying with 
education and outreach.  Visit https://yurisnight.net for more information. 

Enjoy a night full of fun with:  

 A presentation by an esteemed faculty member about Yuri Gagarin’s 
life, the Yuri’s Night concept, and the challenges of space travel 

 A space-themed photo booth and a game with prizes! 

 The captivating documentary film Women In Space on the big screen 
(with snacks and drinks) 

 Feeling generous?  A donation box will be set out for the Pierce 
County Humane Society in honor of the animal astronauts who made 
human spaceflight possible.  Cash, check and new or lightly used pet 
supplies will be accepted. 

 Tours will be taken to the Keck Observatory for viewing, weather 
permitting 

Questions?  Contact:  Elizabeth Aleman at alemanem@plu.edu or 253-535-7536 
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